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PORT NOTICE

BINTULU PORT NOTICE 
No. 03 of 2011
Date:  11 MARCH 2011 

Shipping Community

Applicable to
: 
This notice should be brought to the attention and not limit to ship manager/owner, agent, master, officer, crew of ships and port operator.
TOPIC: 

TSUNAMI ALERT/WARNING
1. TAKE NOTICE that we have been informed by Meteorological Department of Malaysia that after a massive earthquake hit Japan (8.9 Magnitude), people is advise to stay away from shorelines.

2. This earthquake also giving the rise in sea level impacts coastal of Sabah and Sarawak between 1800 to 2359 hours today (11 March 2011).

3. Therefore, we Bintulu Port have decided to stop all incoming vessels until alert/warning is removed.

4. We will update our decision from time to time and all vessels is advise to take all necessary precaution and call Mike Kilo (Control Tower) for further enquires.

Above notice is enforced with immediate effect until further notice.
 
Issued by,

M.YOSHIKATRIEZAN ABENG
Marine Section
For General Manager

Bintulu Port Authority



BINTULU PORT AUTHORITY











